
 

 

NOTICE 

Annual Compliance Reporting for Gas Pipelines 

REGULATORY INFORMATION ORDER 

 

On 15 January 2010, the Authority issued a notice stating that it intended to undertake a 
consultation process under the regulatory information instrument provisions in the National 
Gas Access (WA) Act 2009 (NGA) with the aim of introducing annual compliance reporting 
for service providers of covered gas pipelines in Western Australia.   

The Authority considers that it would be appropriate to commence this consultation process 
following the completion of the gas access arrangement revision processes currently 
underway for the Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems and the Dampier to 
Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline. 

The Authority will issue a further notice when it is ready to commence the consultation 
process for annual compliance. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Natalie Mogridge 
Manager Projects, Gas Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
20 September 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8255/2/20100115%20Notice%20Annual%20Compliance%20Reporting%20for%20Gas%20Pipelines%20RIO.pdf

